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NOTICE                             Dated: 14.8.2023 

 

 

It is to inform that due to incessant rains in the region and considering the safety 

and security of students, the examinations of Sardar Patel University Mandi, 

scheduled from 14.8.2023 to 19.8.2023 are cancelled for the entire week and are 

being rescheduled. The new examination scheduled for the rest of examinations 

will be like: the paper that was to be held on 14.8.2023 will now be held on 

21.8.2023, examination scheduled on 16.8.2023 will be held on 22.8.2023 and so 

further. The amended examinations schedule with new dates will be notified soon 

on the university website. All concerned are requested to note and are advised to 

keep visiting university website for all updates please. 

 

 

          -sd- 

        Controller of Examinations 
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